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Cornish Word of the Week 

As part of the Go Cornish Scheme, we are teaching everyone some Cornish words 

and phrases. Each week we will add a new word or phrase to the newsletter which 

you may like to use at home.  

This week’s phrase is – I like Football - da-yw-genev-pel-droos 

 

Makaton sign of the week 
 

 

Football 



This week in the Nursery we have been learning about the three 'magic colours'. The children have 
been mixing the colours by painting, squirting and pouring to observe what happens. Our pumpkins 
are continuing by providing the children with an opportunity to paint on them and we saved some to 

chop up and make some delicious pumpkin soup. 

              

 
 

This week the Reception children have practised their independence, their creativity, their science 
knowledge and their cycling ability amongst many other exciting things! Their Life Skills lesson 

encouraged them to learn how to put their coat on and zip it up by themselves. They showed great 
determination! The children sorted light sources during their science session this week. They found 
out that some objects they thought were light sources were actually reflectors, needing light from 
the sun to shine brightly. They looked at Van Gogh's Starry Night painting and tried to create their 
own starry night painting using similar colours on tin foil and printing it onto black paper. Our Get 

Cycling session was focusing on steering and using the handle bars to turn and follow a trail. All the 
children are showing confidence when balancing, braking and turning.  

  

     
 

This week in Year 1 we have been doing computing and learning how to use Purple Mash. Look at 
this amazing colouring and pictures some of the children have created. We have also been learning 

to compare numbers in maths. In English we have been writing new stories based on 'Lost in the 
Toy Museum'.  



     

   
 

This week in year 2 we have been exploring repeating patterns in art.  We then used these skills to 
design our own festive repeating pattern to draw on a tote bag.  These tote bags will be available to 
buy at our Christmas Fair at £2 each.  The bags look absolutely fantastic and will be a fashion must 

have for the festive season - 'bag' yourself a bargain! 

 
The Reception Classes are on the lookout for some new baby dolls and a new pram/pushchair. If you have a sort out at 

home before Christmas and have any that you would like to donate please let Mr Jenkin know. Thank you! 

   



Attendance 

The class with the best attendance this week goes to 

Classes 1 and 7. 
Well done! 

Learners & Superstars! 
 Learner Superstar 

Class 1 – 
King Edward 

Archie for working so hard on his 
sounds. Well done for remembering 
them all.  

Lily is our superstar for always being 
amazing! Lily is a fantastic role model to 
all.  

Class 2 – 
Wheal Uny 

Izzy for amazing the adults with how 
speedily she can recall all her 
sounds. You are super speedy Izzy! 
 

Darcee for being a kind and sensitive 
friend to everyone. Darcee, you have 
such a kind and gentle nature. Thank you 
for caring about us all!  

Class 3 – 
Robinson 

This week Mia blew us all away with 
her beautiful 'Starry Night' painting. 
She carefully painted her swirly 
painting onto the tin foil and printed 
it onto the card with lots of care and 
precision.  

Harry we are so proud of your super 
sitting and listening skills on the carpet all 
week. You have shown us that you are 
ready to learn, which has been amazing 
to see! 
 

Class 4 – 
Wheal Basset 

Henryk for his super writing. Elowen for being a fantastic model and a 
kind friends. 

Class 5 – 
Grenville 

Brody for taking care and great 
effort in his writing.  
 

Hugo for working hard himself and 
helping others.  
 

Class 6 – 
Pednandrea 

Sam for his excellent effort in Maths 
and always showing he is ready to 
learn. 

Dexter for his amazing effort in his writing 
and showing care and great listening. 
 

Class 7 – 
Carn Brea 

Penny for her effort at school and at 
home with all her learning. 

Mylo for making positive choices to help 
us care, help and succeed in Carn Brea. 

Class 8 – 
Dolcoath 

Riley B for his fantastic writing this 
week. 
 

Olivia for settling in brilliantly into 
Dolcoath.  Olivia is a fantastic asset to 
our class! 

Class 9 –     
South Crofty 

Lexi N for making brilliant progress 
in English. Helping her to succeed 
with her learning. 

Poppy-Louise for always showing us she 
is ready to learn with a smile on her face. 

 
Team Trewirgie 

We would like to remind parents that children should be wearing their  

full Trewirgie uniform along with standard school shoes. Also, it would  

be appreciated if they did not wear large elaborate headbands or  

coloured hair.  

If wellies are worn to school please ensure you provide a change of shoes. 

Wearing our uniform will instil a sense of pride, and belonging. 

 

We care, We help, We Suceed! 

 

 

 



Dates for your Diary 
Christmas Fayre – Friday 2nd December – 2.30pm 

Raffle tickets will be available to buy from Monday - £1 each! 

Raffle prizes so far are – Cinema tickets, Penventon Hotel voucher, BMX track 

voucher, Roller Disco voucher, North Cliff Dairy voucher and many more. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day – Thursday 8th December 

 

Christmas Nativities 

Classes 7, 8 and 9 - 9th December – 10am St Andrews Church 

Tickets are available to buy from the Office. 

Class 1 – Monday 12th December – 10.30am 

Nursery – Tuesday 13th December – 9.30am 

Class 2 – Tuesday 13th December – 10.30am 

Nursery – Wednesday 14th December – 9.30am 

Class 3 – Wednesday 14th December – 10.30am 

Class 4 – Monday 12th December – 2pm 

Class 5 – Tuesday 13th December – 2pm 

Class 6 – Wednesday 14th December – 2pm 

 

Christmas Lunch – Wednesday 14th December 

 
Christmas Parties 

Nursery – Thursday 15th December 

Classes 1, 2 and 3 – Thursday 15th December 

Classes 4, 5 and 6 – Friday 16th December 

Classes 7, 8 and 9 – TBC 

The classes will ask you for a donation of food for the children to share. 

 
It is that time of year where you may be looking at ideas for Christmas gifts!! Scholastic online sell 

fantastic books for children. If you register on their website and purchase any books you are able to 
nominate our school to benefit from free books!! Here is the website link 

https://shop.scholastic.co.uk/ 
If you register and purchase any gifts please name our school before you pay. The post code you 

will need is TR15 2SZ. 
 



 


